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Information Letter no. 11-2015 

 
Reminder 

 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
during the European U-23 Championships here in Vicenza we discussed the situation 
of the various competitions of the Coupe d’Europe. 
 
You all received on 7th April 2015 the generous invitation of the Italian Fencing 
Federation with their offer to invite your national foil  team champion or the vice 
champion, and remember, board and lodging for 2 nights in Rome is at the expenses of 
the Italian Fencing Federation. 
 
Please send your letter of participation until 4th May 2015 the latest to the address of 
 

nazionale@federscherma.it 
 

We hope that many teams will participate at this competition. 
    
With best regards, 
 
Max W.F. Geuter 
General Secretary 
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